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Minutes of the NW erosh Regional Forum 
held on 16th June 2017 

at Wigan Council, Progress House, Wigan
In attendance: 
Ken Johnson

Riverside Care & Support
Sue Whitham
New Progress HA
Tricia Grierson
Johnnie Johnson Housing

Paula Underwood
Helena Partnerships
Nicola Turner
Wigan & Leigh Homes
Lisa Jowrey

Arawak Walton HA
Apologies:
Dot Kelly

Riverside Care & Support
Kate Heelas

Calico Group
Dave Bainbridge
Wigan & Leigh Homes

Dave Thorley

Age-friendly Manchester

	Item No.
	Item
	Action

	1


	Welcome, introductions and apologies
Ken welcomed everyone to the meeting and unfortunately reported that Dave Thorley, Age-friendly Manchester had sent his apologies at the last minute.

	

	2
	Minutes from the previous meeting and matters arising
Minutes accepted as a true account.
Lisa confirmed that she had received information on Legionella testing

	

	3
	Guest Speaker – Dave Thorley, Age-friendly Manchester
Unfortunately Dave had to send last minute apologies due to illness.
The Group read through the presentation that Dave was due to give and had a number of questions that they would like to raise.

Trish stated that Dave is due to speak at the Manchester Alliance meeting on Monday 19th June 2017. Trish will feed back to the Group and a decision will be taken as to whether or not to re-invite Dave to the next forum.
“Ambition for Ageing” was brought up and Ken to investigate.
	Tricia/
Ken


	4
	Erosh Chief Executive Feedback
Ken updated the Forum regarding erosh Trustees Meeting covering the following:
· Appointment of Officers
· Policy activity
· Press coverage

· Good practice activity

· Social media activity

· Ask another Erosh member

· Website development

· Regional networks

· Membership and income

· EAC Awards

· Service Impact Tool (SIT)
· Sponsorship
· Job vacancy advertising reminder
Group felt that the Good Practice guides should be available in PDF format as well as current format so that the whole document can be printed off. Ken to report back to Trustees.
Group also felt that the pop-up boxes on the website were slightly annoying and you couldn’t close them. Ken to report back to Trustees.

Group were encouraged to use the website and to use social media more.

	Ken

Ken

	5
	Providers update on current issues
General discussion covering the following:
· Grenfell Tower fire and possible implications
· Organisational reviews and restructures – Wigan Council
· Hard wiring and “I’m OK buttons”
· LGBT issues in schemes
· Data Management/Protection/Sharing

Ken to look at the possibility of inviting Data Management Expert to speak at next meeting

	Ken



	6
	Shared good practice
Tricia and Lisa to share Pets Policy
Tricia to share Independent Living Strategy

Ken requested Hoarding Case Studies for Erosh Good Practice guide


	Tricia/

Lisa

All


	7
	AOB
Nothing to report
	

	8
	Date and time of next meeting:  October 2017 TBC10am 
Venue: Helena Partnerships, 4 Corporation Street, St. Helens, Merseyside WA9 1LD
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